
Troupe, Tanowa iS) 
From: ContactThePUCO 
Sent: Friday, March 01, 2013 2:44 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: Docketing 
Attachments: 250019.html 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 3/1/2013 

Re: Marlene Ruwe 
200 The Alameda 

Middletown, OH 45044 

Docketing Case No.:12-1685-EL-AIR 

Notes: 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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From: webmaster@puc.state.oh.us 
To: ContactThePUCO 
Subject: 73085 
Received: 3/1/2013 10:30:43 AM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 73085 AT:03-01-2013 at 10:30 AM 

Related Case Number: 

TYPE: comment 

NAME: Mrs. Marlene Ruwe 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

• 200 The Alameda 
• Middletown, Ohio 45044 

• USA 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

• Home: (513) 423 3989 
• Altemative: (no alternative phone provided?) 

• Fax: (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL: mar.er50@siscom.net 

INDUSTRY:Electric 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

• Company: Duke 
• Name on account: William Ruwe 
• Service address: 200 The Alameda 
• Service phone: 513 423 3989 
• Account Number: 7680-0582-22-5 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 
Case number 12-1682 My husband and I do not want to have to pay for the Cincirmati Street car on our 
Duke Electric bill. We will never use it and do not think this project is in the best interest of all 
taxpayers. We are not sure the expense ofthe project is going to see the total result. We do not want to 
be open to other riders on our electric bill. We would like to have a vote in incoming riders. We cannot 
figure out a reasonable solution why Butler County is being asked to pay for the Cincirmati street car?? 
We vote a definite 'No'. 
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Troupe, Tanowa 

From: ContactThePUCO 
Sent: Friday, March 01, 2013 12:39 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: Docketing 
Attachments: 250021.httnl 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 3/1/2013 

Re: Marlene Ruwe 
200 The Alameda 
Middletown, OH 45044 

Docketing Case No.:12-1685-EL-AIR 

Notes: 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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From: webmaster@puc.state.oh.us 
To: ContactThePUCO 
Subject: 73086 
Received: 3/1/2013 10:40:29 AM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 73086 AT:03-01-2013 at 10:40 AM 

Related Case Number: 

TYPE: comment 

NAME: Mrs. Bill and Marlene Ruwe 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

• 200 The Alameda 
• Middletown, Ohio 45044 

• USA 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

• Home: 513 423 3989 
• Alternative: (no alternative phone provided?) 

• Tax.: (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL: mar.er50@siscom.net 

INDUSTRY:Gas 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

• Company: Duke Energy 
• Name on account: William G Ruwe 
• Service address: 200 The Alameda 
• Service phone: 513 423 3989 
• Account Number: 7680-0582-22-5 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 
Conceming Case No. 12-1685 Electric Bill and I do not think this is a good time to increase our gas bill 
in order to clean or demolish the manufacturing gas plants. With our economy the way it is, jobs lost, 
burdens for house owners, increase in taxes as well as gasoline for cars, we do not want to pay the 
increase for this job. There are too many people on fixed incomes which are not rising. We vote NO on 
this case to increase the gas energy bill. 
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